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, MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

To 	 All REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS 
ALL BUREAU DIRECTORS, REGIONAL TECHNICAL 
DIRECTORS and EMB REGIONAL DIRECTORS 
HEADS of Attached Agencies 

Subject 	 ATTENDANCE TO THE LAUNCHING OF THE 2004 
PHILIPPINE ENVIRONMENT MONITOR 

Date 	 07 June 2005 

You are hereby requested to attend the launching of the 2004 Philippine 
Environment Monitor (PEM) on 20 June 2005, 9:00 a.m. at  the Visitors' Center, 
Protected and Wildlife Bureau (PAWB) Compound, North Avenue, Quezon City. 

The PEM 2004 provides a status of the Philippine environment for the 
last five years, using environmental indicators covering the brown, blue and 
green environments. It was prepared through a series of consultations with 
government and civil society organizations, paying special attention to emerging 
role of civil society in environmental management. Relevant national laws, 
policies and institutions in natural resources and pollution management are 
also discussed in the Monitor. 

The PEM publication is a product of DENR and the World Bank and it 
has been providing a snapshot of key environmental trends and indicators in 
the country for the last five years: 

2000 - General State of the Environment 
2001 - Solid Waste 
2002 - Air Quality 
2003 - Water Quality 

Considering that this is one of the major projects of the Department 'kith 
the World Bank, you attendance is enjoined. 

All expenses related to the attendance to this activity shall be charged 
against the funds of the respective offices, subject to --existing accounting and - .. .. 

auditing rules. 1 
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